June 6, 2024

Donia Jessop

Mayor

Hildale City, Utah

Subject: Letter of Resignation

Dear Mayor Jessop,

I kindly ask you to accept my resignation as a Board Member of the Hildale / Colorado City Utility Advisory Board effective immediately.

It has been my pleasure to serve on this Board for the last few years and have learned much about our city's water infrastructure that I'm sure will help me as continue to serve this community in other capacities.

I wish this Organization the best for the future and regret any inconvenience my resignation may cause.

Sincerely,

Jesse Bulan

Jesse Barlow